
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

William L. Kovacs 
Senior Vice President 
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Environment, Technology & Regulatory Affairs 
U.S. Chamber of Commerce 
1615 H Street, NW 
Washington, DC 2006.2 

Dear Mr. Kovacs: 

OFFICE OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION 

I would like to provide an update on the status of your Information Quality Guidelines Request 
for Correction (#12004) submitted to the Environmental Protection Agency on September 18, 
2012. EPA managers and staff reviewed your information quality concerns and prepared a draft 
response. We are currently conducting an internal review of this response. I anticipate that a final 
response will be sent to you within 45 business days. 

Thank you for your interest in environmental data quality. 

Sincerely, 

Monica D. Jones 
Director, Quality Staff 
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